
From: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 11:25 AM
To: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal
Cc: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage
Subject: Re: Status of Shasta temp science plan

Hi Maria,

I've spoken with both Garwin and Cathy about having a near-complete draft of the plan to you by the middle of next week. We all recognize that there are a number of venues at which the science plan is expected to be discussed (11/6 CSAMP, 11/16 Shasta workshop and a month advance of the 12/5 LOBO review) so, obviously your input would be needed before then.

On Friday (10/13) Garwin and I met with Josh, Randi, and David where we had a good discussion about the work plan and since then I have put together a framework draft (with Josh's input). As I said Josh and I are targeting the middle of next week for a near-complete draft for everyone's review. Looking at your calendar we could try and have a meeting with everyone on the Tuesday or Wednesday of the following week (10/31 or 11/1)?

Evan

On Thu, Oct 19, 2017 at 11:07 AM, Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov> wrote:

HI Evan and Garwin,

What is the status of the joint science work plan? It's been quite a while since I've seen a draft. I assume good progress is being made, and would love more information when ready but definitely prior to Nov 6th CSAMP. Should we plan another meeting including me and Dave M. Prior to then?

Thanks,
Maria

Sent from my iPad

--

Evan Bing Sawyer,
Natural Resource Management Specialist
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
Office: (916) 930-3656
Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

